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Westside Salmon Announcement 38 

Emergency Order none 

 

This is the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in Dillingham with an update regarding 

commercial fishing in the Nushagak District. This is Westside salmon announcement number 38 

issued Tuesday, July 17 at 12:00 p.m. 

 

The Nushagak District Harvest was 536,000 sockeye salmon yesterday for a total harvest of 21.4 

million. District registration and transfer requirements for all districts but Togiak are no longer in 

effect. There are 629 permits and 481 vessels registered for the Nushagak District. 

 

Peter Pan would like to thank all the fishermen that have already contributed to the fish for kid’s 

program in 2018. They are still seeking 1,200 more pounds for the program. Any fishermen 

wishing to donate, contact Peter Pan tenders on VHF channel 80. 

This has been the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in Dillingham. 
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